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Unated Nations Global Compact June 14" 2011.
Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA

To whom it may concern:
Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of Banca Intesa Beograd, | would like to kindly address to you with the request to postpone
the production of Banca Intesa Communication on Progress Report until September 25™ 2011.

Namely, as we have been considerably active within several past months, with developed strategy
and several responsible initiatives, followed by extensive campaigns, we realize that we will not be
able to produce our COP within a due date.

Additionally, our report would not be complete since our campaigns will have concrete outcomes and
results within next couple of months.

Therefore, | kindly ask you to grant us additional time in order to collect all data and produce proper
first COP.

We are looking forward to your prompt reply with hopefully favorable outcome.

Should you need additional information, | kindly remain on your disposal.

Sincerely,

San/a /%zfrewc

CS Manager
Marketing and Communications Department
Banca Intesa
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